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Important Notice Regarding Provider Payments 

Delayed Payment Week of October 1, 2018  

NH Healthy Families thanks you for being a partner in our network. 

Please be advised that the provider payment for the week of October 1, 

2018, for the NH Healthy Families Medicaid product has been unexpectedly 

delayed due to a system error. We have corrected the error and provider 

payments will be made on Thursday, October 4, 2018. Both checks and 

Electronic Funds Transfer (EFT) will be mailed and/or processed by this 

date. 

Please note that this does not affect payments for Behavioral 

Health/Substance Use Disorder (SUD) claims or for Ambetter from NH 

Healthy Families claims.  

We apologize for any inconvenience. Please contact NH Healthy Families 

Provider Services at 1-866-769-3085 if you have any questions. 

Thank You,  

NH Healthy Families  

 


